
Dear Friends… 
 

And all of a sudden it’s August - or at least so it seems to me! The schools are on holiday; some of our regular activities are taking a break and 
many of us have been able to be away taking some time out and away from the usual routine before it all begins again in September. 
 
Perhaps you’ve been travelling by car, or train, or coach, or airplane, or by foot, alone or with friends and family. It seems to me that there is 
something about travelling, about those we encounter on the way or about sharing with a group in travelling to a destination that can encourage 
laughter and conversation and sometimes the telling of stories. Like me, I’m sure many of you read the ‘Canterbury Tales’, when in school – 
imaginary pilgrims telling their stories to their fellow pilgrims. 
 
We often share our travellers’ tales with one another whether that be the trips farther away or simply something of our daily journeying and 
adventures. As God’s people we are a pilgrim, travelling people. Together we are part of a bigger story – the story of the church but also, of course, 
part of the ‘Big Story’ – God’s story - which we learn more of through Jesus and through the lives and example of those ‘pilgrims’ who have gone 
before and those with whom we journey in our time, here and now. 
 
So, let’s travel on encouraging one another with our stories of life and faith and I’m sure there’ll be a few good holiday tales to hear too! 
 
Every blessing to you,    
 

Deacƈ Jackie Fƌler 
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St Augustine’s, Skirlaugh is organising a fun afternoon for families with activities, 
finishing with refreshments and a pillory with wet sponges.  Find out more about this 

amazing Medieval building – find a church gargoyle, discover what they are for and make 
one of your own – do the church trail to find mystery objects (including 34 shields) and 

Medieval facts – make a stained-glass window decoration – play Medieval games. 
Saturday 19th August from 2.00pm 

Beeford: Afternoon Tea in Paul and Gill’s Garden. Everyone Welcome. 
Contact Gill for more info (01262 488900) 

Tuesday 1st August, 2.00pm – 4.00pm 

Advanced Notice 
Hutton Cranswick: A talk on Amy Johnson by Michele Beadle, Tickets £5.   

Friday 1st September at 7.00pm 

Hutton Cranswick are holding a special service on 
Cranswick Green 

Sunday 27th August from 11.00am 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Aldbrough  
2nd Saturday   10.00am  Coffee Morning 

Beeford  
2nd and 4th Saturday  9.00am   Bacon Butties 
2nd Tuesday   2.00pm   Cream Scone Tea 

Brandesburton  
Mondays   10.00am  Little Griffins Baby and Toddler Group 

Driffield  
Mondays   9.00am   Toastie Tots 
    2.00pm   Banner Group 
Mondays & Wednesdays  1.30pm   Chat and Games 
Tuesdays   2.15pm   Tuesday Fellowship 
Wednesdays   10.30am  Worship on Wednesdays 
Saturdays   10.30am  Coffee and Conversation 

Hornsea  
Fortnightly Tuesdays  7.30pm   Singing Group 
Wednesdays   2.00pm   Afternoon Fellowship 
Thursdays   10.00am  Prayers and Bible Study 
Fridays    10.30am  Shoppers Service 
Saturdays   10.00am  Coffee Morning 

Hutton Cranswick 
1st Saturday   9.30am   Men's Group at Hutton Cranswick Garden Centre 
8th/15th July   2.00pm   Art Group 



Leven  
Wednesdays   10.00am  Drop in for a Coffee and Chat 

Lund 
Tuesdays    10.00am  Coffee Morning in the Chapel Hall 

Nafferton 
Mondays   10.00am  Mustard Seed Café 

7.00pm   Singing for Fun 
6.45pm   Ecumenical Prayer Meeting (At the Parish Church) 

Tuesdays   9.15am   Little Bears 
Wednesdays   10.30am  Activities Group 

1.30pm   Social/Craft Group 
Thursdays   6.45pm   Ecumenical Study Group 

New Ellerby  
1st Saturday   10.00am  Coffee Morning followed by lunch and informal worship. 
Fortnightly Wednesdays  2.00pm   Men in Sheds 

Skirlaugh 
Tuesdays   9.30am   Coffee Morning 
    9.30am   New2You Shop in the Church Cottage 

The Wolds 
3rd Wednesday   10.30am  Coffee Morning 

Wetwang 
Mondays   7.00pm   Youth Club 
Fortnightly Tuesdays  9.30am   Open the Book 

 

The next circuit newsletter will be issued on Thursday 31st August for distribution on Sunday 3rd September. 
Please send any items for inclusion by Tuesday 29th August. 

   Circuit Office – Please contact Alice to check she is in the Office before you travel! 
 Office hours: Tuesday – Thursday; 9am – 2pm. 
 Phone: 07513 195366 
 Email: cadriffieldhornsea23@gmail.com 


